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Message from the Headteacher             
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was lovely seeing so many parents/carers attending parents’ evening this week. We had a 90% 

uptake of bookings, which is fantastic. I hope you found it useful to be able to meet your child’s 

class teacher, and to discuss the year ahead.  

This week, the School Council visited the Black Country FoodBank warehouse in Brierley Hill and 

delivered the food donations from the harvest assemblies. The children were given a tour of the 

warehouse, where they were told about the foodbank centres around Dudley and how parcels of 

food were made up and delivered. The staff at the foodbank were very pleased with the donations 

and will send school a certificate in a few weeks. 

The Governing Board have a Parent Governor vacancy and a Co-opted Governor vacancy. 

A co-opted governor is someone (not necessarily a parent) who has skills/experience to be able 

to contribute to the effective governance and success of our school. To find out more about the 

different governor roles, you can visit: Types of school governor and governing boards - 

Governors for Schools If you know of anyone who would like to become a co-opted governor, 

please let the school office know or email the info box. Nominations for a parent governor close 

on Wednesday 20th November. An email will be sent out today giving information about how to 

apply for the parent governor nomination.  

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

October                                                     

Fri 25th – Last Day of Half Term                       

Mon 28th – Fri 1st – Half Term 

November                                              

Mon 4th – Second half term starts  

New Date: Phonic Workshop for 

parents of Reception Children 

Wednesday 6th November at 9.15am 

and 6pm 

Library Visits  

Mon 4th – Class 6B                        

Friday 8th – Class 5/6K                                

Mon 11th – Class 5B                              

Tues 12th – Class 4N                                   

Fri 15th – Class 3/4L                              

Tues 19th – Class 3H                                 

Fri 22nd – Class 2T                                     

Tues 26th – Class 1B                                       

Fri 29th – Class 1/2F             

Fri 15th – Children In Need 

 

School Council visit the 

foodbank 
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House Points – This week’s winners are: Water! 

Air 

971 

Earth 

1,012 

Fire 

1,099 

Water 

1,129 

 

Attendance this Week 

Class RB – 92%                                 

Class RL – 80%                             

Class 1B – 93%                                            

Class 1/2F – 97%                                           

Class 2T – 100%                                             

Class 3H – 96%                                          

Class 3/4L – 92%                                          

Class 4N – 98%                                                

Class 5B – 99%                                        

Class 5/6K – 98%                                        

Class 6B – 94% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%   

 Well done to class 2T for             

a fantastic 100% attendance 

this week! 

 

Collecting Children after 

school                                

Staff will not release children after school until 

they see the child’s parent/carer. Therefore, 

please make yourself visible to the member of 

staff who are releasing the children.  

If you are collecting siblings and want your child 

to come and meet you on the playground, please 

inform the class teacher. This will mean that the 

responsibility for your child meeting you will be 

yours, as we cannot guarantee this if we can’t see 

you. Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter.  

mailto:info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk
https://governorsforschools.org.uk/become-a-school-governor/types-of-school-governor-and-governing-boards/
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